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October 26, 2016 

Dear GoCook! Hawaii Graduate: 

On behalf of the Kapiolani Community College Trade Adjustment Act Community College to 
Career Training program, I want to personally congratulate you on your fine achievement in 
graduating from the GoCook program.  

To symbolize your achievement, please find enclosed your Certificate of Professional 
Development. This Certificate is a lasting tribute to the hard work and dedication that you put 
into this program. We hope that it continues to bring pride to you for a job well done in years to 
come. 

We do have one final request for you. As part of the deliverables of this grant, details on this 
program are being sent to a third party evaluator on the mainland. The information is provided to 
the United States Dept. of Labor – our funder – as information gathering on whom this grant is 
helping throughout the nation. Please find this survey enclosed, also, with a request for you to fill 
it out and send it back to our office by mail. 

Our mailing address for the program is: 

Kapiolani Community College 
4303 Diamond Head Road, Ohia 103 

Honolulu, HI 96816 

Once again, congratulations on the achievement! 

Best Regards: 

Stan Fichtman 
Grant Manager 
KCC-TAACCCT-3  
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